
 
 

 
 

 

 

For Immediate Release  
 
 

CALGARY   Kindergarten registration for Calgary Board of Education 

schools opens on Monday, Jan. 22, 2018. 
 
Kindergarten is the start of an exciting adventure for children and families. 
CBE schools are open to all children and are committed to embracing 
every student in a safe and welcoming environment. 
 
Children must be at least four years old on or before March 1 to start 
kindergarten in the fall of the same calendar year.  
 
To learn more about kindergarten at the CBE, visit 
cbe.ab.ca/kindergarten. 
 
Media are invited for a photo and interview opportunity at Silver Springs 
School. Kindergarten teacher Meredith Wilkes will be available for 
interview and kindergarten students will be available for photos and b-roll. 
 
 
 
Event Details  
 
Date:  Monday, Jan. 22, 2018 
Time: 9:30 – 10:15 a.m. 
Place:  Silver Springs School, 7235 Silver Mead Rd N.W., Calgary AB 
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